
 

 

Kalamazoo Officials 

Association 

Become an OFFICIAL! 
Your athletic career does not have to be over! 
Make some extra cash while giving back to a sport that 
gave you a lot of great memories as a high school or 
college athlete.  
 
As you have heard, the state of Michigan is in need of more 
new, young officials. Be part of the solution and sign up to 
be an MHSAA registered official.  
 
The hardest part is getting started and the Kalamazoo 
Officials Association and the Legacy Program is here to 
help! Please contact Curtis Messing and he will help you 
through the process. Be a part of a team again and get 
back on the field! 

 

Curtis Messing 

Recruiting Coordinator 

Kalamazoo Officials Association 

Cell: 269-370-5276 

Email: cmessing@portageps.org 

Twitter: @cmessing33 
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